Town Street Railings

The repairs to railings along the river bank in Upwell are imminent after the Parish Council agreed to fund the work. The Land Registry could not provide ownership details and no one came forward with a claim to the land after the proposal was publicised in the parish newsletter and local press so the Council is within its rights to carry out the project to improve the vista for people travelling along the A1101 or on the Well Creek.

Councillors Andrew Harrison, Brian Carr and Chis Robinson have volunteered to undertake the work, which involves straightening any posts that are leaning, refitting any of the existing concrete rails and fitting new wooden rails where the existing ones are missing or beyond repair.
Once finished, the railings should once again look smart and tidy. 
